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Eric Caugh Receives 2025 Plan Leadership Award
from Minneapolis Downtown Council

October 22, 2015

Eric Caugh, a partner in the Minneapolis office of Zelle Hofmann, is among the
recipients of the 2025 Plan Leadership Award from the Minneapolis Downtown
Council. The award was presented on October 20, 2015 at the annual
Minneapolis Downtown Council Gala.

Caugh was recognized for his time and effort throughout the past year helping
lead the marketing efforts for the Minneapolis Idea eXchange (MiX). MiX is an
annual event that focuses on bringing members of the community together in
one place to discuss ideas that will help build a strong future for Minneapolis.
This year’s MiX took place on September 28, October 1 and October 2. Caugh
donated his time and effort toward helping spread the word about MiX, and a
profile regarding his contributions can be read here.

Founded in 1955, and one of the oldest central business districts in the nation,
the Minneapolis Downtown Council is a membership based entity that works to
create, preserve, and enhance a vital and engaging experience for the people
who invest, work, shop, visit, and live in downtown Minneapolis. The MDC's
collaborative development of Intersections: The Downtown 2025 Plan was
designed to help downtown business, community leaders, and citizens build on
downtown's assets and implement future goals. For more information, visit
www.downtownmpls.com.
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